
KUFR Salt Lake City Extraordinary Circumstances Exhibit: 

 

The current licensed KUFR transmitter site is on the South Temple Tower building in Salt Lake 

City, UT.  The landlord has notified Family Stations, Inc. that they are renovating the building 

and the roof of the building from commercial to residential and will be cutting power to the 

building to facilitate these renovations.  FSI has an agreement with Wells Fargo Center to locate 

an antenna to a pole atop their facility several blocks away from South Temple Tower to keep 

KUFR on the air.  Equipment is on-hand to construct the STA facility.  The timeliness of filing is 

to avoid being off the air in the winter months with inclement weather should the current location 

cut power to the building before a temporary facility could be constructed. A Nicom BKG77 

(Single Bay) antenna is proposed. 
 


